

## SHOWING YOUR STUDENT INVOLVED IN LEARNING

Dear Parents,

We love to show students involved in learning! The creative team in the district's Office of Communication captures photos, videos and interviews of students participating in all sorts of school activities and events. Some of those images may also taken by our own school personnel.

Those images are then used in school and district social media, newsletters and video stories. Some content may also appear on school and district websites and in stories produced by the in-house communication team and shared with the media.

This grants your student permission to be in such photos and videos, as well as to be included in social media.

The district assumes permission for photos, videos and interviews of students for internal media and promotion purposes UNLESS this form is returned as declined. Students already performing in the public limelight such as in choirs, bands, sports and other public performances may not decline to have their images, sports stats, and other directory information published as part of their participation and congruent with the Family Education Records and Privacy Act (FERPA).

O Decline —	I do not give my permission to the student(s) listed below to be photographed, videoed or interviewed.
Student(s) Name:	
Parent(s) Name:	
Address & Phone:	
Signature:	
Date:	